
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St Giles CE Primary School 

SEND Celebration Newsletter 
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The St Giles SEND team:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Being autistic does not mean you 

have an illness or disease.  It mea 

If you have any queries or concerns or would 

like to discuss anything in relation to your 

child, please do not hesitate to contact us via  

01902 368308 

other people. Autism is not a 

medical condition with treatments 

or a "cure".  Autism is a processing 

difference that can have an impact 

on many areas of a person’s life. 

Autistic people will experience 

differences in three key areas: 

1. Social Understanding and 

Communication,  

2. Sensory Processing and 

Integration  

3. Flexible Thinking, 

Information Processing and 

Understanding  

 

 

Article 2, Article 12,  

Article 17, Article 23 

WOW! 

We have been very impressed 

with many of our children taking 

part in Precision Teaching this 

term, lots of our children are 

learning their sight words super 

quickly and so reading more 

fluently. Well done! 

What’s New?  

Welcome to our spring term SEND celebration 

newsletter. 

This edition is about communication -  there 

are ideas for how you can help support your 

child to communicate; information about 

resources we use to support communication 

in school, and where to find further support. 

.  

 

 

  

 

 

These are some of the resources used in 

school to help with communication. You may 

see them referred to on your child’s APDR.  

 We use talking tins/buttons for children to 

record their ideas, they can then listen back 

before writing. 

 

 Children have visual support such as word mats 

to help them remember key vocabulary they 

need to use. 

 

 Communication fans can be used by children 

struggling to communicate needs, wants and 

feelings. 

 

 

Mrs Mavi 
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 A Spotlight on…  

We have Speech and Language Therapists come into school frequently to assess and 

work with children on a range of speech and language issues, and offer support to staff 

working with children. If your child is on the SALT register then you will receive reports 

whenever they are seen by the therapists. 

There are many ways parents can help to develop their children’s language skills. The 

graphic below gives some ideas on how to interact with your child when talking about 

animals, but this can be adapted for any topic. 

 

For more ideas on how to support your child, the website below has some useful links: 

https://nhsforthvalley.com/health-services/az-of-services/speech-and-language-

therapy/children/language-development-advice/ 

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The next round of APDR’s will be 

distributed in March. Please get in 

touch if there is anything you wish to 

discuss around your child’s targets. 

APDR is about your child’s targets and 

provision to help them access the 

curriculum. 

Speech and Language 

Further help and support: 

For information about SALT sevices in Walsall go to: 

https://www.walsallhealthcare.nhs.uk/our-

services/speech-and-language-therapy/paediatrics/ 

 

More information can be found at: 

www.thecommunicationtrust.org.uk/resources/resources

/resources-for-parents/ 

 

www.talkingpoint.org.uk/directory/parentcarer-faqs 
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